
SAPF Honorary Members  
 

“… being held in high esteem by the membership of this organization, and in recognition and sincere 

appreciation of outstanding service to Powerlifting” 

Peter Spencer 
 

Peter Spencer started out as a disabled Bench Presser in the early 1990’s. He traveled to the Czech 

Republic for the IPF Bench World Championships in 1995, together with Alan Ferguson and Hannie Smith.   

Peter stopped competing due to medical reasons but continued to participate as a referee, going on to 

earn his IPF Cat I certification. He was an active referee at Provincial, National and World competitions. 

Peter was also an integral part of the administration of Gauteng Provincial Powerlifting and of the National 

Federation.     

Peter’s  Honorary Membership Award was presented posthumously and accepted by his widow.      
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